PLUS SEVEN INTERFERENCE WAIVER EXHIBIT

The parameters stated in this minor modification application to channel 50 is predicted to
cause +7 interference to full power station Channel 57, KILA serving Ventura, CA. Permittee

respectfully request a waiver of the predicted interference for the reasons set forth below.

KTRO-LP is applying for an ERP of 26 kW while KJLA is authorized to serve its target
service area of Ventura, CA with an ERP of 5000 kW. This result in a D/U ratio of —22.84dB,
which is lower than the —30 dB outlined in OET Bulletin No. 69. The —22.84dB is the worst case
and therefore in all KJLA’s service area, the dBu requirements is met at all times avoiding the +7
interference. In addition, KTRO-LP transmitter is located 78.4 km away from KJLA’s transmitter
site and KTRO-LP serves Lancaster, CA, a completely different community from that served by
KJLA. Therefore it is zero likely that two receivers in adjacent apartments would be watching the

two stations.
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